10/19/21, 4:11 PM Zimbra

Zimbra gracel@ci.garden-grove.ca.us

RE: [External] Garden Grove Willowick Meeting

From : Robin Mark <Robin.Mark@tpl.org> Tue, Oct 19, 2021 12:21 PM
Subject : RE: [External] Garden Grove Willowick Meeting 1 attachment
To : Grace Lee <gracel@ggcity.org>

Cc: Lisa Kim <lisak@ggcity.org>, Omar Sandoval <osandoval@wss-law.com>, Omar Sandoval
<omars@ci.garden-grove.ca.us>, Thomas P. Clark <tclark@stradlinglaw.com>, Tily Shue
<tily.shue@tpl.org>, Alex Size <Alex.Size@tpl.org>, Greg Blodgett <gregl@ggcity.org>

Hello Grace,
Please find the attached responses to the additional questions submitted on 10/1/21.

Thank you,

Robin Mark
323.333.6310

From: Grace Lee <gracel@ggcity.org>

Sent: Friday, October 1, 2021 2:39 PM

To: Robin Mark <Robin.Mark@tpl.org>

Cc: Lisa Kim <lisak@ggcity.org>; Omar Sandoval <osandoval@wss-law.com>; Omar Sandoval
<omars@ci.garden-grove.ca.us>; Thomas P. Clark <tclark@stradlinglaw.com>; Tily Shue <tily.shue@tpl.org>;
Alex Size <Alex.Size@tpl.org>; Greg Blodgett <gregl @ggcity.org>

Subject: Re: [External] Garden Grove Willowick Meeting

Hello Robin,
Please find attached correspondence from the City.

Thank you.

Grace E. Kim
Sr. Economic Development Specialist
o: (714) 741-5130

w: ggcity.org/econdev

From: "Robin Mark" <Robin.Mark@tpl.org>

To: "Lisa Kim" <lisak@ggcity.org>

Cc: "Grace Lee" <gracel@ggcity.org>, "Omar Sandoval" <osandoval@wss-law.com>, "Omar Sandoval" <omars@ci.garden-
grove.ca.us>, "Thomas P. Clark” <tclark@stradlinglaw.com>, "Tily Shue" <tily.shue@tpl.org>, "Alex Size" <Alex.Size@tpl.org>,
"Greg Blodgett” <greg1l@ggcity.org>

Sent: Wednesday, September 29, 2021 8:28:40 AM

Subject: RE: [External] Garden Grove Willowick Meeting

Hello Lisa,
| hope you are well. As|am sure you and your colleagues are aware, members of the Santa Ana City Council
directly addressed the sale of the Willowick Golf Course in response to a Receive and File report on the agenda

of the September 7th, 2021 City Council meeting. During that meeting, which you can watch via this link at
timecode 03:16:02, Councilmembers Bacerra and Hernandez, as well as Mayor Sarmiento openly voiced their
support for a project that provides open space for Santa Ana residents. They also discussed the same point TPL
has been making with respect to the appraisal the City of Garden Grove has received. That it is based on a
zoning change that is ‘very illusory at this point.
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